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Subject: Parking Passes

Dear Owner(s),

As per Wills Creek Rules regarding parking passes, owners are reminded parking passes
must be displayed on the dash of visitors vehicle using the visitor’s parking stalls overnight.
Photocopies of passes are not acceptable so if you have lost your pass or require a new one,
please contact Leonis Management who will make arrangements to get you a new one.

Further, owners are reminded, each strata lot shall only be issued one numbered strata
corporation visitor parking pass. Replacement parking passes can be purchased for 20.00
each from the Strata Manager.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Warm regards,
Wills Creek Strata Council
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